¥

June &, 1965

Dr. Paul 8. Galtsoff

c¢/o Bureau of Commercial Fisheries
Biological Laboratory

Woods Hole, Massachusetts

Dear Dr. Galtsoff:

Our library has just acquired
a copy of your book on "The American Oyster",
which I am using and reading with great
interest. I just want to cougratulate you
on this fine summary of a life's work A
book like that has been needed for a long
time.

With best wishes for your health,

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel

HBS :keb

SHELL DEVELOFMENT COMPANY
Exploration and Production Research Division





